
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe Issue #1 Thursday 6th of February 2020 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

What an exciting week it has been! It has been lovely to see our students working so hard and engaging with their    

curriculum. Our specialist program is in full swing and our students are loving going to Art, Physical Education, STEM 

and Music is starting tomorrow.  

We are getting our junior playground repainted over the weekend which we are looking forward to. Over the break we 

had a number of concrete projects completed and I hope this makes life much easier with prams and little ones.  

  

An urgent reminder 
Can we please ask that any asthma action plans or other medication plans that your 

child requires, please be handed in to the office ASAP with the required medication. 
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend 

Tina xxx 

 

Friday 7th  February Swim Carnival years 3– 6 

11:30am-2:30pm 

Tuesday 11th February ADF Morning Tea (parents) 

Thursday 13th February  ADF Morning Tea (students) 

Friday 14th February Year 3 sleepover 

Term 1 and 4 it is compulsory for students to wear a school hat during recess, 

lunchtime and whilst participating in any outdoor sports or activities. 

We have 2 styles available from the office 

Wide brim with drawstring $11.00 

Reversible house colour hat $10.00  



BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

Don’t forget our FREE Breakfast Club 

will be running  

every Monday– Friday  

TIME: 8:15am-8:45am 

Where: The Canteen :) 

Please come and enjoy oats, cereal, 

tinned fruit and toast :) 

 

We are so lucky that this year we 

are again able to offer our                       

students the opportunity to have 

a complimentary lunch supplied, 

cooked and served by beautiful 

volunteers from Westernport 

Community house every                 

Thursday. 

Billie PV 

Jakob  PV 

Torah  PV 

Matilda  1/2D 

Ethan 1/2D 

Ava 1/2S 

Cooper 1/2S 

Angus 1/2J 

Ebony 1/2J 

Evie 1/2J 

Kade  3/4E 

Zayne 3/4E 

Corbin 5/6B 

Blake 5/6B 

Abbi  5/6B 

Matilda 5/6B 

Aidan 5/6G 

James  5/6G 

Alex 5/6G 

Bodhi  5/6G 

Taeya 5/6G 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any child who is interested in learning the guitar/ ukulele can pick a form from 

the office, get their parents to fill it out, and return it to the school. Lessons 

are conducted during school hours- ( lessons are $20.00 for 1/2 hour) and are 

held every Thursday. Once a student has mastered 10 songs, they will be in 

line to go busking for 1 hour at Bittern market ( All donations go to the                      

student!) 

From your resident guitar tutor 

Glen Vinton 

HANDS ON LEARNING  

Desperately seeking a 

fridge 

If anyone has a fridge they no 

longer want or need, our 

‘Hands on Learning’ team of 

students would be so grateful. 

 

 

Our school Canteen is open every Tuesday 

and Friday for lunch orders and snacks. A 

new canteen menu was sent home this 

week but if you need another copy please 

see us in the office. 

 

 

 

Can we please ask families to log into your 

Compass accounts as we will now be using 

Compass to put up events and reminders. If 

you need your Compass login details again 

or your password reset please see us in the 

office. 

 



 

10:00am-

1:00pm 


